

Darraweit Guim Rural Fire Brigade

ABN 35718 623 526

C/o: secretary – Ruth Mc Mahon

"Bruhaven"

1482 Bolinda – Darraweit Rd

Darrawelt Guim, Vic. 3756

Friday March 6th 2009

Dear Mr Gennady Lipkin,

On Behalf of the Darraweit Guim Rural Fire Brigade I would like to thank you for your generous donation of the high frame light tower received on Februrary 12th 2009. Your commitment to helping support the volunteer fire service in our community is sincerely appreciated.

Our brigade is run by a team of highly dedicated volunteers, and it is our goal to continually work toward improving the emergency response we are able to provide to the community, through both training, and the purchasing of equipment such as that which you have so kindly donated. With the help of donations from supporters such as yourself we will continue to see improvements in the quality of response we are able to deliver to the community.

Thanking you again for your generous donation,

Yours sincerely

Michael Duncan

Darraweit Guim Brigade Captain